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As a daily motorcycle rider, I’m writing in support of SB 422. I have a twenty-three 

mile commute to and from work, and allowing lane splitting would make that 

commute much safer. I often times see people on their phones during slow traffic, not 

paying attention to the road. During slow traffic like this, allowing lane splitting would 

help protect motorcycle riders. Additionally, it would also reduce traffic for both cars 

and motorcycles.  


